
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/6/2019 10:19:19 PM

First name: Mark

Last name: Berman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

I have objections to the current plans for commercial logging in the South Redbird project.  As previously

documented by Kentucky Heartwood, previous Forest Plan standards within the RedBird District were

inadequate for protecting threatened or endangered species such as the Kentucky arrow darter and the snuffbox

mussel. Plans for building extensive "skid trails" and log landings lend themselves to landslides, erosion and

severe infestations of invasive species.

 

I ask you to not proceed with the South Redbird project as it is currently proposed.

 

Mark Berman

450 Gabbardtown Rd.

Berea, KY 40403

 

 

 

 


